
 

 

 

 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 22nd May 2024                                                    Circular No: 025/YIS/AS/24-25/025 

Dear Parents,  

              

Sub:  HOLIDAY FOR KG SECTION 

 

Kindly be informed that tomorrow i.e 23rd May 2024 (Thursday) will be a holiday for students of KG 

section as CBSE has organized a customize training session for teachers on Balvatika and Jadui Pitara for 

foundational stages (Nursery to Grade II). 

This professional development opportunity is aimed at enhancing the teaching skills of our faculty, ensuring 

that they are equipped with the latest educational strategies and methodologies to better serve our students. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Regular classes will resume on 26th May 2024,Sunday. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 
Academic Principal 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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